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25th April 1973 

Dr. A. Aronstam, 
Consultant Haematologist, 
Treloar Haemophilia Centre, 
Lord Mayor Treloar Hospital, 
Alton. 

Dear Dr. Aronstam, 

Re: 
GRO-A 

Thank you for your letter and report covering the Easter term. 

During these holidays I have had an opportunity to discuss the 
research project using Factor VIII concentrates withGRO-A and his mother and they have agreed to co-operate. 

`GRO-AIs condition has not been very satisfactory this holiday. 
We have had him up here on three occasions. On the 28th March there was an effusion into the right knee and six units were given. On the 6th 
April there was an effusion into the right elbow and four units were 
given, and on the 15th April the right knee was again swollen and six 
units were given. Physiotherapy has been attempted on the right knee, 
but in view of the swelling and pain in the knee, this has not been 
possible more than a few times. The state of his quadriceps is worrying, 
as it is now very atrophic. 

G !9:  has not had an episode like this for some years and it is very much 
to be hoped that the new preventive treatment will bring his 

coagulation time under better control. 

Yours 
sincere , 

GRO-C 

M. E. MacGregor 
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